
 

 

 

 

Mandurah Estuary Bridge 

Duplication Project 

PROJECT UPDATE 

NOVEMBER 2023 

 

Early works are due to start on the Mandurah Estuary Bridge Duplication project by the end of the year. The project 

involves the construction of a second, two-lane bridge next to the current bridge, as well as the construction of a 

universally accessible recreational fishing platform. 

Starting towards the end of November/early December 2023, the construction team will begin underground service 

locating in the areas indicated on the map below. You may notice the small white conduits which the team will 

place in the ground indicating where the services are located. These conduits will stay for the duration of the 

project. This work will take three to four works to complete. 

Geotechnical testing will also be undertaken in the same area. This testing checks the soil properties before 

construction begins. This work will start in December and take approximately two weeks to complete.  

Minimal vegetation in this area will be cleared from late November into December 2023. Initial clearing will be 

undertaken for the early works, but further clearing will be required to allow for construction of the new bridge.  

To minimise impact on road users, surveying of the road may be undertaken during night shift under traffic 

management.  Night works, which are subject to approval, could take up to four nights to complete in late 

November into early December 2023.  

Please note that vegetation will only be cleared if deemed necessary. Residents may hear some noise during early 

works, but it will be kept to a minimum. On the back of this page, there are details for a community Open House 

event to find out more information about the project.  

 

Approximate areas where early works will be undertaken in yellow 
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You are invited – Community Open House Event 

Visit the team who is designing and constructing the Mandurah Estuary Duplication Bridge.  

You will have the opportunity to meet the team and provide feedback on the early design (15%), as well as ask 

questions about the project including, how it is being constructed, the new fishing platform, artwork as well as the 

timeline for the works.  

When: Tuesday 5 December 2023 

 

Where: Halls Head Bowling and Recreation Club, 3 Sticks Boulevard, Erskine 

 

Time:  Drop in anytime between 3.30pm and 6.30pm 

 

My Say Survey results 

A community survey was undertaken by Main Roads last year which attracted 178 responses.  

We included questions and comments about concerns and issues, and how they would like to stay informed about 

the Project. 

A detailed analysis of the outcomes can be found on the web page under “Project Publications”. 

 

For further information 

To stay up to date with the latest project information, please visit www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/mebd and subscribe 

for project updates or contact our Customer Information Centre on 138 138. 

 

http://www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/mebd

